
To the Honourable >

The Minister of Agriculture.

Sir,— I have the honour to submit for your approval Bulletin No.

22, of the Experimental Farm series, on Raspberries, which has been pre-

pared under my direction by Mr. John Craig, Horticulturist of the

Central Experimental Farm.

The cultivated varieties of the Raspberry are much esteemed by the

public generally and are growing constantly in favour. Within the past

few years much attention has been given to the improvement of this

fruit and many new sorts have been introduced, some of which have

been originated in connection with the work of the Experimental Farms.

The hardiness and quality of the leading varieties are discussed in this

bulletin in the light of the experience gained at the Experimental Farm.

The best methods of treatment are referred to and remedies suggested for

some of the diseases to which this plant is subject.

It is hoped that the information given in this bulletin may encourage

the growth of this fruit by farmers generally. Where land can be had,

there is no reason why every household should not have an ample supply

of this delicious fruit for several weeks during the warm summer

weather, when such an addition to the diet is most agreeable and

healthful.

The figures used in this bulletin have been engraved from photo-

graphs of chisters of berries grown on the Experimental Farm, and show

the exact size of good samples of these fruits.

I have the honour to be

Your obedient servant,

WM. SAUNDERS,
Director Experimental Farm.

Ottawa, March 22nd, 1895.
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